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IL3 &IL 146 Reopened — Alexander County

Location — Alexander County, IL

The lllinois Department of Transportation would like to alert motorists traveling IL 3 near
McClure, and IL 146 to East Cape Girardeau, that those routes will reopen to traffic on
Friday, July 26, at 2:00 p.m.

IL 3 will remain closed from south of the intersection with IL 146 to Gale due to flooding.
Warning signs are installed to inform motorists of this closure. The road will remain closed
until the flood waters recede from the area.

NOTE: Road Closure information is available at www.dot.il.gov or by
calling District 9 Communications at 618-351-5248.

IT'S YOUR RESPONSIBILITY Eﬂ%’%"&?ﬁé’ﬁ?&%‘“




